DEL AGUILA Fiorella

From: Sutton Michael

Sent: Monday, 16 November 2015 1:28 PM
To: FINLAY Jess

Cc: OPOKU Naa

Subject:
Attachments:

An ABC news article last week suggested the MUA was considering court action against this department in relation to
the issue of the TL; no evidence of any action at this stage
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